Dear Mr./Mrs./Ms

I would be a keen candidate for this role as I am currently coming to the end of my FE1 exams having completed 6/8 so far with the remaining two scheduled for October. After completing my degree in University College Dublin where I was awarded an Ad Astra scholarship for my sporting and academic achievements I went on to train full time at the national sports Campus in preparation for hoping to qualify for the Olympics. I currently am working as a duty manager in a sports centre but hope to start my solicitor traineeship in 2022 and would be greatly appreciative of any legal practice and experience I can gain in the meantime. I hope to hear back from you and if there is anything you may need from me please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,
Dean Power
